VFW POST 9036

\WFEW

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
* February 4th,USO Birthday

* February 11th, Sweethearts Breakfast
and Bake Sale, 0700-1100

* Mational Salute to Veteran Patients,
Week of February 14

* February 14th, Valentines Day

* February 16, VFW Post 9036
Monthly Meeting, 1900 hrs

* February 19th, Coast Guard Reserve
Birthday

* February 20st, Presidents Day %
|

* March 3rd, Navy Reserve Birthday
* March 4th, Hug a Gl Day

* March 5th, Seabee Birthday

Email info, updates, or corrections to
Bob Patterson
rpattersonS@juno.com or call
208-989-0461

208-739-0085

208-989-0461

February 2023

Owen Spurling, Commander,

Bob Patterson, Quartermaster,

114 Plymouth Avenue

P.O. Box 95

MNew Plymouth, ID 83655

VFW

VFW Post 9036 meeting 16 Feb 1900.

It is with great sadness that | relay the
information that WWII Veteran Joe
Johannes passed away the first part of
this month. RIP Comrade Joe.

February 11th, from 0700 to 1100 is the
annual Sweethearts Breakfast at the New
Plymouth Veterans
Hall. From 0700 to
1100 we will be
serving breakfast.
Menu consists of
Sourdough pancakes,
sausage, scrambled eggs, and biscuits
and gravy. Primetime Swingers will
provide music,

Price is $8 per person, $20 per family.
Volunteers are needed to help with this
function. Contact Commander or 5r. Vice
if you would like to help. Show up time
for the helpers is 0600-0630. Come out
and meet your fellow Veterans of the
community. Togo boxes will be available
for those that wish to social distance.
Our membership is at 97.5% as of this
writing. There are 8 members expiring
soon. If you renew your membership
early it does not change the date that
you expire. |t stays the same for the

next year. We are only a short way from
reaching 100% membership.

AUXILIARY

Auxiliary meeting 16 Feb 1900
following copied from aux. newsletter:
YOUNG AMERICAN PATRIOTIC ART
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
Materials have been given to the New
Plymouth High School (Payette handles
Fruitland and Payette; Wilder will handle
Wilder and surrounding cities). ANY High
School student may enter this contest.
Entries are due no later than March 31 to
the Auxiliary. Once all Auxiliaries have
submitted their First Place entries, a
winner will be chosen for District 4 to be
submitted to the Department of Idaho.
This year there is a separate contest for 3D
art entries, Contact Susan Brossard for
entry forms.

KINGSWOOD RANCH - A PLACE FOR
VETERANS
We donated 5300, and the Post donated
5300 to help with the cost of shipping
boxes of goods to Veterans overseas for
Kingswood Ranch. Sheree Konig, owner of
Kingswood, shipped more than 25 boxes
to an Army unit her ranch adopted
(Oregon and Idaho veterans). I'm also
happy to welcome Sheree as our newest
Lifetime member of our Auxiliary! Our
member, Stacey Vasquez, also helped
Sheree with this project.
MNEXT MEETING — FEBRUARY 16, 7 P.M.
Questions? Need Asistance? Call Susan at
208.278.5303 (home)



